
 

 

 

What is PINS?  

PINS stands for Partnership for Inclusion of Neurodiversity in Schools.  

It provides an opportunity for families, schools, parent support forums and health 
providers to work together to support neurodivergent children.  

This term, we are going to send weekly information about what Neurodiversity is and 
about how we can all support our children in a variety of ways.  

PINS will be providing  

 

- Regular support for schools 

- A variety of training packages for staff and parents on a wide range of 
topics 

Please do speak to school if you would like to know more. We are looking forward to 
working with you all.  

 

 

 

 

 


